Bradley Snow PO Box 273 Ester, AK 99725

FCC Headquarters 445 12th Street, SW Washington, DC 20554 August 28, 2012



Received & Inspected

SEP - 6 2012

FCC Mail Room

Subject: **Informal Objection** to granting a continuing license to the following broadcasting stations:

Call Sign	Facility ID#	License Renewal Application #
WTTG - Washington, DC	22207	20120531AKE
WDCA - Washington, DC	51567	20120531AKE
WUTB - Baltimore, MD	60552	20120531AJL

Dear FCC,

I'm writing you to urge you to **DENY** Rupert Murdoch a license to continue to operate radio or television broadcasting stations because federal law requires that broadcast licenses only be issued to people of good character. Evidence is clear that this is not so, therefore Mr. Murdoch does not qualify to operate the above News Corp.-owned Fox stations.

- Based on revelations that News Corp. reporters hacked voicemails and bribed officials, Great Britain's House of Commons Culture, Media and Sport Committee concluded that Rupert Murdoch is "not a fit person" to run a major company.
- It is also possible that News Corp. employees violated the Foreign Corrupt Practices Act in the U.S.

Please consider your decision to reissue these licenses in light of federal law and the needs of the people of the United States to rely on elected and appointed officials to follow our laws.

Thank you for your public service.

Sincerely,

Bradley Snow